
 

What are we doing to improve 

our school this year? 

2020 - 21 

We are continuing to get better at Maths – We 

are going to use Manipulatives to help us learn. 

Our teachers are going to get lots of training on 

this. 

We’re going to make sure that all our teachers 

get training and support to help them become 

really good subject leaders in school, so that our 

curriculum can be really exciting and fun.  This 

will help us to enjoy our learning more. 

We are going to get better at Grammar. Our 

teachers are learning how to use Rainbow 

Grammar to construct sentences – this will help 

us to become better writers. 

In Y1, F2 and F1 – we are getting training on 

Tens Frame and Maths Fluency Project.  This 

will help us get better at maths. 

In KS2 all our teachers are getting better at teaching 

shared reading – this will develop our 

comprehension skills and vocabulary 

In EYFS, we are looking at the Early Adopter 

Curriculum.  Our teachers are looking how to 

make sure that our learning is matched to the 

new curriculum. 

Our school governors will be working hard to 

make sure that they are helping us to become 

a more effective school than we already are.  

They will be monitoring and visiting school 

regularly. 

We want to make sure that we are all resilient and 

happy with a positive self –image.  Our teachers are 

going to help us by focusing on the new PSHE and 

RSE curriculum. 

We need to get better at coming to school every 

day and arriving on time.  School will be working 

with our families.  If we are not at school or not on 

time, we are missing lessons and not learning. 

All our teachers are going to get better at 

teaching, so that our outcomes will be even 

better in RWM. 

They are going to use Rosenshine’s principles as a 

starting point to make sure our lessons are the 

best they can be. 

In reading we want to read lots of books and get 

better at reading fluency 


